
From:  
Date: May 28, 2021 at 7:47:22 PM PDT 
To:  
Subject: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project 

Attn:  Ms. Jennifer Goad 
Re:  Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project 
 
 
Dear Ms. Goad, 
 
I have been reading about the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project online and am excited to visit this 
area upon the resort's completion.  As a retired person, I enjoy travelling to different parts of Canada, 
and I hope to take part in a variety of experiences this project offers throughout all the seasons we 
experience in this great country of ours.  As a lifetime Manitoban, British Columbia has always been one 
of my favourite destinations to vacation, winter or summer.  I hope to visit this area in the near future as 
the Fraser Valley is a part of BC I have not had the opportunity to vacation in previously. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bill Kinley 
 




